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Comments: I'm aware of the Lutsen resorts request to expand with the use of a special land use permit. Although

I don't see an issue with the expansion, I do find the proposed reroute of the superior hiking trail to cut straight

they the new location of ski hills. This inst good does either recreational function. There will undoubtedly be issue

on both sides. A new reroute taking the trail out of the expansion area is much preferred.  I understand I am not

alone in this thinking, and a proposed reroute has been suggest by the shta. It appears to increase the length in

the trail and extend higher as well. It does appear to be a better option and I would support the Shta's proposed

new reroute. 

 

Please strongly consider this as an option. It will be much better for both recreational activities as well the

environment if both projects are completed right. I have every bit of faith the hard workers of both projects would

do great!  Thank you!


